EVERYTHING YOU WANTED TO KNOW ABOUT THE 2023 6TH GRADE GRADUATION PARTY

Congratulations on your last day in elementary school and welcome to City of Davis Teen Programs!

What is the 6th Grade Party?

This is a fun event for recently graduated 6th graders. In addition to music and dancing, there will be food, video games, carnival games, and a photo booth. This event is open to 6th grade graduates only and is meant to celebrate the transition to junior high. Participants should wear school appropriate clothing, nothing too fancy. Think comfortable, casual, fun!

When is it?

Thursday, June 8 from 6:30–9:00p.m.

Where is it?

Veterans Memorial Center (203 E 14th St)

How much does it cost?

Tickets are \$20 each (food not included)

Tell me everything about purchasing tickets!

Registration will open Wednesday, May 31 beginning at 8:00 am.

Online: If you would like to purchase a ticket online, please visit us at community-services.cityofdavis.org (click the "Online Registration" button on the right). To purchase your ticket online, you must have an active online account. The activity number is 8700 (but remember registration will not be open until May 31).

In Person: We are located at City Hall (23 Russell Blvd) in the Parks and Community Services Department. You must have a 2022/2023 City Liability Waiver on file (this can be completed by a parent/guardian at the time of purchase).

You can only register 6th graders who are in your household. There will be no paper tickets for this event. Everyone who is registered will be on our Guest List—so you don't have to worry about losing your ticket. Tickets are non-refundable and non-transferable. There are a limited number of tickets available, so make sure to buy your ticket early!

Should I bring money to the 6th grade party?

All activities at the event are included in your ticket price. Food and drinks will be available for purchase. Teens should bring some cash if they wish to purchase food or drinks during the party.

Who's running this show?

The City of Davis Community Services has been hosting the 6th Grade Party for over 20 years! Our staff is hired because they are responsible, enthusiastic and genuinely enjoy working with youth. All of our staff is background checked and fingerprinted. For this event, we not only use Teen Programs staff, but we also use summer camp staff. So, if you have been to our camps, you may see some familiar faces. Staff will be spread throughout the facility ensuring the safety of our participants as well as leading games and activities. All utilized spaces of the facility will be continuously monitored throughout the event.

What are the rules?

These rules apply to all special events hosted by Teen Programs. Please take a minute to read through them.

- Participants will not be allowed to enter the activity more than 30 minutes after the event begins unless accompanied by an adult. Participants may not leave before the event concludes unless accompanied by an adult.
- School dress code will be followed and enforced; no tube tops, midriff-bearing tops, sagging pants, bandanas, excessively short skirts/shorts, offensive language or images on any clothing or hats. Be classy!
- No alcohol, tobacco or drugs of any kind, including paraphernalia.
- No firearms, knives (including pocket knives) or anything that could be used as a weapon.
- No verbal and/or physical violence allowed.
- No kind of inappropriate dancing will be permitted.
- Be respectful of your peers, staff and the facility.
- City of Davis is not responsible for any lost, stolen or damaged property.
- Consequences for not following teen program rules could include a phone call to parent/guardian, early removal from the event and/or suspension from future programs.

What else should I know?

Teens are released at the end of the party at 9:00pm. If your teen needs to leave prior to the end of the event, they will need to be checked out by an adult. Please arrange beforehand with your teen exactly where you will meet them as there will be many teens and parents trying to find each other.

I still have questions!

We are just a phone call or email away! You can call the Parks and Community Services Office at (530) 757-5626 or email Becky Beaman at bbeaman@cityofdavis.org. We are happy to answer any questions!